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Progress 

What have we done? 
We met up for a few times to prepare for the last week’s presentation. This allowed us to recap 
all the plans made in the previous term and we modified the plans slightly where appropriate as 
a result. Moreover, we have been familiarising ourselves with the tool we will using which is 
Xamarin Studio. The tool is based in C# so we have been playing around with the language 
also. Consequently, we managed to successfully install Xamarin Studio in all of our devices and 
are ready to go ahead with the development. 

Meeting summary 
In the first week, the meetings were mainly about the presentation where we made slides before 
rehearsing. Also, we modified our development plan a little bit so that it would be more suitable 
to the timeframe affected by this term’s workload.  
 
In the following week, we met up to discuss about what we had learnt over the past few weeks 
about C# and Xamarin Studio. The development plan was also recapped and the plan for the 
next following weeks was largely discussed. Lastly, Xamarin Studio was successfully installed in 
every team member’s device. 

Evaluation 
According to following list of completed tasks we are a little behind the schedule. We have not 
started to develop the software yet due to the first week that was solely spent on the 
presentation. We will need a change of pace in the coming weeks in order to meet the internal 
deadlines set by the team. 

List 
- Presentation 
- Familiarise with C# and Xamarin Studio 
- Install Xamarin Studio and understand how to use it 
- Planning 



 
 
 

In the next two weeks 
As mentioned in the previous section, we will need to pick up the pace of development if we are 
to make the project run on time. We jump straight into the development phase at the beginning 
of the next bi-week. We expect to have finished writing code for the beacon and carry out some 
testing in relation to the plan we set up. Thus, we will begin to make the application starting the 
next week. 

Individual paragraphs 
Cosmin Nicolae Bresug 

In the last two weeks, I revised my knowledge of C# and its libraries and began to become 
accustomed with Xamarin Studio. I was also in charge of contacting the client and discussing 
further details regarding the project. Moreover, I have kept the website updated with information, 
such as adding an architecture diagram and a video presentation. 

Tudor Nica 

During the first 2 weeks of this term, I started to get used with C# and Xamarin so that I can start 
implementing our concept. Furthermore, I created the architecture diagram of our system and 
presented it at the two-minute elevator pitch. 

Phoom (Thomas) Yenbamroong 

I contributed in both making slides and presenting for the two-minute elevator pitch. After that, I 
managed to learn a substantial amount about C# and Xamarin Studio in the second week. 
Also, I was responsible of setting up meetings among the team members and making sure that 
the state of the project did not fall behind the schedule. Moreover, I, as usual, was in charge of 
most of the report writing.  
 
 


